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COMMUNIQUÉ 
 

Public Health Update on FB Live 
this afternoon 

  
For immediate release 
  
(Kahnawake – 11, Seskéha/August 2021) The Kateri 
Memorial Hospital Centre (KMHC) Public Health Department 
and the Public Safety Commission wish to inform the 
community that an update on Public Health and Safety will 
air on Facebook Live this afternoon at 2:05pm at 
www.facebook.com/Kahnawake911, and simulcast on 
K1037 Radio. 
 
Commissioner of Public Safety, Lloyd Phillips and, Executive 
Director of the KMHC, Lisa Westaway, will provide an 
update of the current status in the community, along with 
some information regarding Quebec’s recently announced 
Vaccine Passport.  
  
It is important to note that, even with the large percentage of 
the community as well as Quebec being vaccinated and 
returning to green zones, we are still in a pandemic. We 
need to remain vigilant and continue to follow all health 
and safety measures in place to protect our community.  
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